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LED - 2024 Liquor Rules Working Group 
Public Comments/Industry Feedback 

August 5, 2024 

The division has received public comments and industry feedback regarding the 
rules that were discussed during our third rulemaking session on July 31, 2024. 
Click on the following text to see the comments that have been received: 

Bruce Dierking Public Comment re: Regulation 47-950 

We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and written 
comments are always accepted and reviewed regardless of formal working group 
inclusion status. Written comments should be submitted 
to: dor_led_rulemaking@state.co.us. Furthermore, we will allow time at the end 
of working group sessions for comments from anyone in attendance as time and 
technology allows. 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the next rulemaking session on Thursday, 
August 29, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. 

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division 
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